
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cavendish Close Infant and Nursery School 

Monday 12th June 2023 

 
Wood Road 
Chaddesden 

Derby 
DE21 4LY 

 
662239 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now a week into the final half term of the school year, it is now six weeks until we break up for 
the summer holiday on Friday 21st July. Every day at school counts so please ensure that your child 
attends school every day this half term. Teachers are currently writing children’s reports and making end 
of year assessment judgements. On Tuesday 4th July, children will visit their new classes and parents can 
attend our open evening from 3:15pm to 4:30pm, connecting with current class teams and meeting new 
class teams. There will be lots of valuable transition opportunities during July.  

If you have any queries or feedback, please get in touch so that we can work together to make our 
school the best that it can be for our community. If you have a concern, we will deal with it properly and 
work in partnership with you to secure a positive outcome. Thank you for your continued positivity, 
support and understanding – it is very much appreciated. Take care. 

Kind regards,          Mrs C Diffin          Headteacher  

 

We would like to share with you what your children 

will be learning this half term… Creative 
Homework 

Nursery Learning Where are you? Link Link 

Reception Learning Where would you like to go? Link Link 

Year 1 Learning 
(Classes 5 and 6) 

Where would you choose to go on 
an adventure? 

Link Link 

Years 1 and 2 Learning 
(Class 4)  

What’s inside the egg Y1 Link 

Y2 Link 

Link 

Year 2 Learning 
(Classes 7 and 9) 

What’s inside the egg Link Link 

If you have any questions about your child’s learning or development, please talk to your child’s teacher. 

 

Cavendish Close 
Infant School (CCIS) 

Our School 
Vision 

When our children 
move on from us, 
we want them to 
be: 

 

https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/YN-Sum-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/YN-Sum-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/YR-Sum-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/YR-Sum-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y1-Sum-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents-2.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y1-Sum-2-23-Creative-Homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y1-Sum-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y2-Sum-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y12-Sum-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y2-Sum-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents-1.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Y2-Sum-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf


 


